
 

 

At-Large Criteria  
 
The requirements for individuals wishing to serve as At-Large NFMA Board Members 
are purposely broad to allow for the largest possible pool of candidates.   
It is the Nominating Committee's responsibility to review each candidate's application to 
assure that he/she meets the requirements as follows: 
 
 

• has been a member of the NFMA for at least 3 years; 
 

• has provided meaningful service to the NFMA and/or its affiliated local chapters; 
 

•  has notified his/her employer of the candidate’s desire to serve on the Board and 
obtained their employer's support.  The employer should be made aware that 
Board membership requires a commitment on the part of the employer of the 
individual's time and some expense (primarily for travel). 

 
 
Please note that the NFMA Board of Governors meets in person at least three times per 
year, usually the day before an NFMA seminar or conference.  Board members are 
expected to attend all meetings, if possible. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 


